
COVID-19 Update 
 

Dear Students, Parents and Guardians, 

By direction of Governor Inslee, and to help our state and nation combat the spread of the coronavirus, 
STEPS is closing starting Monday, March 16, through Friday, April 24.   

• STEPS building: STEPS will be open from 8 a.m. to noon on Monday, March 16, for students to 
collect any personal items they choose. 

• Food Services: For students in need of breakfast and lunch, please contact your resident district. 
They will be providing food throughout the closure. Your district should inform you about the 
locations and distribution times.  Please feel free to contact staff at STEPS if you have any 
questions regarding this issue. 

• Make-up Days: STEPS anticipates the school year will be extended through June 19, 2020. Our 
graduation date will move to June 19 at 11:00am – 12:00pm. Of course, this is an evolving 
situation and we will remain in contact with you to share any changes.  

• We will continue to provide updates on this rapidly developing situation in several ways: 
o Email to students and parents  
o Phone calls to students and parents 
o Your resident district website and the Longview School District website:  

longviewschools.com 

Thank you for your support and patience as we address this unprecedented situation. We are 
committed to the safety and well-being of our students, their families, our staff members, and the 
community. 

Sincerely, 

Jeanette Forman 
Program Administrator/Assistant Special Education Director STEPS/ESD112 
Work # 360-355-3118 
jeanette.forman@esd112.org 
 


	COVID-19 Update

